
April 1, 2019 
 

The Planning and Zoning Board of the Town of Corydon, Indiana, met in the Town Hall, 219 N. 
Capitol Avenue, Corydon, Indiana, on the 1st  day of April 2019. 

The meeting was called to order by Andrew Reich at 7:30 PM.  

The members of the Board present or absent were as follows: 

Present: 

Andrew Reich – Chairman 

Eva North – Member 

Jill Timberlake – Member 

Judy Kennedy – Member 

Lester Rhoads – Member  

Absent:  

Glenn Thienel – Vice Chairman 

John D. Kintner – Member 

Also present were Chris Byrd, Town Attorney and Susan Mills, Assistant to the 
Town Manager. 

Everyone stood and recited the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Judy Kennedy made a motion to approve the minutes from March 4, 2019. Jill Timberlake 

seconded the motion. The motion passed 5-0. 

The Board then held a discussion on the current zoning map. The changes on the printed 

map to bring it current had been made with the exception of one property. That map will 

be finished within the week. The Board felt that if there was a zoning error found in the 

future that the error could be rectified easily, and without cost to the owner. With the 

information they currently have, however, they felt that at this time the current map is a 

good presentation of the overall zoning in Corydon. Chris Byrd stated that while the Board 

did not need a public meeting to officially adopt the map, it would be a good idea for the 

sake of transparency. The Board agreed and set a public meeting for anyone who would 

like to see and/or discuss the map on May 6 at 7:00 PM, a half hour before the regular 

Planning and Zoning Meeting.  

Eva North then made a motion to adjourn. Judy Kennedy seconded the motion. The 
motion passed 5-0. The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 PM. 

DATED: _______________________________________________   

SIGNED: _______________________________________________   

ATTEST: __________________________________________________  


